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DATE: September 18, 2001 pC ,
TO: Division of Records and Reporting (Flynn) .Jl)J 
FROM: Division of Safety and Electric Reliability (Haff) ~~ 
RE: Confidential Document No. 10174-01 in Docket No. 001048-EQ 

The Commission received Document No. 10174-01 from Tampa 
Electric Company on August 17, 2001. The document was not 
accompanied by a notice of intent or request for confidentiality. 
Staff has reviewed Document No. 10174-01 and no longer has a need 
for it. Therefore, the document can be returned to its source. 

cc: Division of Legal Services (Elias) 
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